
From: O"Connor, Kevin
To: "brflynn@flynnrci.com"; Doug Boccignone
Subject: interconnection application

Hello Barry and Doug,
 
I’m checking in to confirm that you have the information needed from Google and are making
progress on the interconnection application.
 
I think our best outcome would be for us to present and run through a draft application for review
during our Energy Working Group meeting on Wednesday afternoon and submitting a final
application to PG&E later this week. 
 
Is there anything needed from me or Google to accomplish this? 
 
Should we plan a check-in on Wednesday morning to discuss status, address any questions or
needed decisions, and review he information to be shared with Google?
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
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